
  

 

ST. PAUL’S SR. SEC. SCHOOL, PALI  
                     

FIRST / SECOND DOSE OF COVID-19 VACCINE 

 
Dear Parents / Guardians, 

 It is necessary to take all effective measures to prevent the spread of COVID-19 and 

take care of the safety and health of our students. Hence the school is directed from 

the Government to hold a camp again for first / second dose of free COVID-19 

vaccine for the students of 12 Years  to 17 Years  (as on 01/01/2022). It means 

whose year of birth is 2010, 2009, 2008, 2007, 2006 or 2005.  

 The vaccination camp will be held tomorrow i.e. 22nd April 2022 from 09.30 am to 

01.00 pm in our school premises for the students of Classes VI to XII.  

 Therefore, the students of classes VI to XII will come to school tomorrow 

(22/04/2022) after having breakfast and with AADHAR CARD.  

You are requested to take an active role in this holy work and get your child / children 

vaccinated by tomorrow (22/04/2022). 

 

Principal 


